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MAY THE CHRISTMAS SEASON BRING HAPPINESS AND JOY TO YOU AND YOUR FAMILY 

 
 

May the joy of the angels,  
The eagerness of the shepherds, 

The perseverance of the wise men 
The obedience of Joseph and Mary 

And the peace of the Christ child be yours,  
this Christmas 

 

 

 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION; at a glance 

Monday 8th January  • SCHOOL CLOSED TO ALL CHILDREN  
 

Tuesday 9th January • CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL AFTER THE CHRISTMAS BREAK 

• 8.30am Mr Horne meeting with ACE CHAMPIONS for Breakfast in 
KS1 Hall 

Wednesday 10th January • 8.15am - 8.45am Celebration Breakfast for invited Mathematicians 

Thursday 11th January • 8.15am - 8.45am Celebration Breakfast for invited Mathematicians 

• 1.30pm - 5.30pm Year 4, 5 and 6 attending Birmingham 

Hippodrome for the Pantomime  

Friday 12th January  • Year 6 Bikeability for Selected Children 

• 9.00am-10.45am Year 3 Rabbits Open Morning 

• 1.45pm-3.20pm Year 3 Hedgehogs open afternoon 
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BIRMINGHAM HOSPICE THANK YOU CHERISHED CHARITY THANK YOU 

 
We would like to thank all our wonderful Parents who 

have raised an amazing £404, for the Birmingham 

Hospice by donating money on our Jolly Jumper day. 
 
Hettie the Hedgehog and John were overjoyed with 
the amount raised and thanked all parents for their 
support. 

 

 

 
We would also like to thank all the parents who 
donated gifts for our other chosen charity Cherised.  
 
Hannah from Cherished was overwhelmed by the 
kindness and generosity shown by our parents, with 
the majority of presents going to children who are 
spending their Christmas at a Domestic Abuse 
refugee. 
 

 

JACK AND THE BEANSTALK AT BIRMINGHAM HIPPODROME 
 

Thursday 18th January 2023 – Years 1, 2 & 3 
Lunch at school as normal before leaving. Children will arrive back at 

school for 5.30pm. 
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KEEPING CHILDREN SAFE IS EVERYONE’S RESPONSIBILITY 
 

 
Please find below some useful information / contacts should you find yourself experiencing hardship over 
the festive break. 
 
Domestic abuse:  
If you are in immediate danger, call 999 and ask for the police. If you can't speak and are calling on a mobile, 
press 55 to have your call transferred to the police.  If you need support call the freephone, 24 hour National 
Domestic Abuse Helpline 0808 2000 247 
  
Foodbank:  
If you require a foodbank voucher, the following numbers can be called. You will be required answer the 
relevant questions and request a voucher. Please note, only those with a voucher will be offered food.  
Citizens Advice Bureau- 08082082138 
Birmingham City Council  0121 303 1116 (Option 2) 
  
Mental Health Support for adults: 
For urgent mental health support you can call: 0800 915 9292. Alternatively you can attend your nearest A&E 
department for an assessment 
  
Mental Health Support for Children/Young People: 
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The FTB crisis team are available on 0300 300 0099 or you can attend the nearest A&E department. You can 
also visit PAUSE which is a drop in Centre in Digbeth. The address is Digbeth 21, Birmingham B5 6BJ. 
  
Support with Drug/Alcohol: 
For support with drug/alcohol misuse, you can contact Change Grow Live on 0121 227 5890 Monday - Friday 
only. 


